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Comments: I've just finished building a home in the Jackson Mountain area--an area I perceive as some of the

most beautiful country--and I'm distressed to learn that the County wants to install a gravel pit in basically pristine

forest about 1000 yards away from my house and my neighbors' homes.  

 

Surely there are other locations in the area with gravel that won't have such a direct impact on an existing

community (the San Juan River District)?  It seems a cruel irony that the noise, dust and traffic will all work to

destroy a portion of a community that is already subject to careful environmental management.  

 

Please build mountain bike trails and other resources here and continue to protect an area diverse in wildlife.

Get the gravel from someplace else.  


